21 April 2013
Dear Senator John Madigan

Please find this email in support of Your Health Insurance Ammendment Bill 2013
against gender selective abortion funded by Medicare.

Is Australia so hard up for a dollar that Medicare has to fund the exploitation of women
and their unborn to do so?

Are we so scientifically misled as to believe it would balance the population and bring an
equal number of male and female people?

How much longer does our country have to endure tampering with the lives of others to
achieve social and economic change that on the surface looks better?

It is fortunate we are a democratic society and as such have the right to speak when we
are confronted with challenges that oppose our freedom.

As a woman | find it most offensive that an unborn child would be recommended an
abortion because of their gender. As a mother 1 find it devastating that an unborn child
would never be given a chance to enjoy the many wonderful things Australia has to offer.

It is also very unfair and not giving women or their unborn a fair go.

Australia is a land of freedom and opportunity, not a land of oppression and greed. Let's
keep it that way.

Yours sincerely
Laurian Whyte
Mother and Granmother





